
Project Update: April 2021 
 
During the month of April 2021, we concluded the preparation of an ensemble of 
different communication and awareness materials to be used in the awareness 
sessions about the importance of vultures and their conservation in Guinea-Bissau. This 
included three different posters, a flyer, a brochure, t-shirts, several power point 
presentations, a script for radio interviews and a support script for meetings and talks. 
These have been prepared by the project team in the local languages and were 
reviewed by the partner institutions in Guinea-Bissau. The local partners will be trained 
in the use of this awareness kit and the materials will be distributed to local 
stakeholders during the several awareness activities throughout the areas of 
intervention. 
 

 


